
Personal Data Protection Notice for the Career Readiness project  

The OECD is committed to protecting the personal data it processes, in accordance with its 
Personal Data Protection Rules.   

The Education Directorate is collecting some personal data, including participant contact 

details, country/region, job title and affiliation to support its Career Readiness project. The 

data will be used to enable participation in project events and follow-up communications for 
interested participants. 

The personal data we collect will be stored on OECD servers. Only the directorate staff have 
access to your data.   

The sessions of the conference “Disrupted Futures: International lessons on how schools can 

best equip students for their working lives”, held on 27-29 October 2021, will be recorded in 

order to prepare conference proceedings, some session recordings may also be made publicly 

available after the event. Participants who don’t wish their video to be recorded, are asked to 
switch off their cameras.  

Under the Rules, you have rights to access and rectify your personal data, as well as to object 

to its processing, request erasure, and obtain data portability in certain circumstances. To 
exercise these rights in connection with Career Readiness project, please contact Mr. Anthony 
Mann (Anthony.Mann@oecd.org). 

If you have further queries or complaints related to the processing of your personal data, please 

contact the Data Protection Officer. If you need further assistance in resolving claims related 
to personal data protection you can contact the Data Protection Commissioner. 
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